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From: Joel S. Moskowitz <Joel@moskowitzlegal.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 9:26 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: 16-253-GA-BTX 

Dear Sir: 
My wife and I are residents of Park Hills located in Evendale, Ohio. I understand that Duke Energy is proposing 

a natural gas line for the greater Cincinnati area. One of the routes under consideration would directly impact Park Hills, 
v*/hich includes our home. I question both the necessity of the new pipe line and the route proposed along Glendale 
Milford Road. The proposed route along Glendale Milford Road would cause the destruction and removal of trees that 
act as a buffer between Park Hills homes and Glendale Milford Rd. Besides loosing privacy home owners will probably 
experience a lossof value in their property. Please reconsider the proposed route along Glendale Milford Rd. 

Joel S. Moskowitz 
Attorney at Law 
Moskowitz & Moskowitz, LLC 
810 Sycamore Street, 1st Floor 
Cincinnati, Ohio 45202 
Phone:513-721-3111 
Fax:513-721-3077 
Email: joel@moskowitzlegal.com 
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